
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Mother’s Day Sale: REQUEST FOR ITEMS! 

 
We will be holding our usual Mother’s Day Sale again this year, but with a twist. 

 
To continue with our aim to be environmentally friendly and gaining inspiration following a New 
Year de-clutter at home, this year we are asking for donations of NEW / AS NEW (unused) 
unwanted gifts, such as toiletries (shower gels, bath foams, bath bombs, hand creams, perfumes 
etc), candles, scarves, mugs, picture frames, jewellery, chocolates etc etc suitable for Mother’s 
Day presents.  These MUST be in date, as new and unused. 

 
Perhaps you were given something that you know you just won’t use? This is the perfect 
opportunity to donate it to our sale, allowing it to be re-gifted plus helping to raise pennies 
towards events / equipment to benefit your child at school. 

 
Please bring these in during the week of 7th March, so that we can see what items we have, with 
time to top up our ‘shop’ as needed. The sale will take place (at break-time) during the week of 
21st March. Children will be asked to bring their pennies into school and will be given the 
opportunity to visit our ‘shop’ and make a purchase. There is no limit on the number of purchases. 
We will monitor stocks and top up during the week if needed. 
 
All items will sell for £3.00 so we will sort through and make sure that options to purchase are 
similar (for example a pair of items if lower value). Please do not donate larger items that are 
clearly above this target sale price, as we won’t be able to use them. Keep them for a future event 
or please re-gift elsewhere. 
 
Any questions please email: smalleyrichardsonptfa@gmail.com 
 
Many thanks 
 
Your PTFA 
 

       
 


